
Burlington Town Council 

Special Meeting 

July 19, 2016 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, July 19, 2016 at  

6:30 p.m. in Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael and Clerk-

Treasurer Karen Dinger present.   

 

No guests are present. 

 

Discussion is held regarding 2017 budget appropriation numbers. 

 

Councilmember Michael motions to adjourn.  Moore 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

 

 

__________________________   __________________________ 

Stan Moore, President     Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


